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Historic Sports & Racing Car Association of NSW Inc

Presents at 

Wakefield Park

Saturday & Sunday 25th & 26th February 2012
All Historic Summer Race Meeting
13th January 2012
Dear Competitor,
You are cordially invited to participate in our forthcoming Historic Race Meeting at Wakefield Park on 25th and 26th of February.  The theme for this meeting is M&O Sports and Racing, and we hope to have sufficient entrants to be able to provide separate grids and some special events for both Sports and Racing cars over the course of the weekend.  Since M&O are not invited to Philip Island this year, we hope to have a large contingent of interstate competitors.  
To encourage our interstate colleagues, we are offering free carports to all interstate M&O Sports and Racing competitors (the ACT is not considered to be interstate!).  

In addition, we are also providing a $100 rebate to all competitors other than Group S who attended our last meeting at Eastern Creek in November 2011.  This is to offset the lack of track time that most groups suffered as a result of the inclement weather and the subsequent redesign of the programme after the track was closed early on Saturday.  (Steve Pitman, the Group N Driver, is in recovery and is expected home from hospital soon).  The rebate is available at either this meeting or at our next Eastern Creek meeting at the end of June.  Details are on the Entry Form.
That said, we will also have the usual programme for all 5th Category Historic cars and you can also look forward to the drinks and nibbles session at the end of play on Saturday evening where you have the chance to unwind and share a drink with the officials, who are untiring in their support of our sport.  

Please remember that carports are assigned on a first come, first serve basis.  If you want to be guaranteed a carport, you will need to enter early.  We only have 90 spaces in the paddock, which includes 60 carports and 30 garages (behind the first row of carports).  The pit lane garages can be hired directly from Wakefield Park – call (02) 4822 2811.
You can enter in the usual way by completing the entry form and emailing it or posting it back or you can read on and try another way.

A new internet based system is now available to make entering motorsport events faster, more efficient and more user-friendly, by removing the need to manually fill out an entry form every time you enter an event.  It was piloted at the November Eastern Creek meeting.
The system is secure, password protected and free and has been developed by a regular competitor at historic meetings.  It should make entering events much simpler and faster for you.  
You need only enter your personal details, car information and team, ONCE.  These details are made available to you each time you enter a new event.  You can update your information easily and quickly whenever necessary.
Event organisers such as the HSRCA and VHRR can add forthcoming events to the website and notify you via email (such as this one) when entries open.  
To enter our Wakefield Park Historic Summer Meeting,

· click this link www.motorevententry.org or type it in your browser,

· if you are new to the system, click ‘Create an account’ and follow the prompts – wait for a confirmation email in your normal email, then go back to the MotorEventEntry website,

· log on to the system using your MotorEventEntry ID and password, 

· go to ‘Toolkit’ and fill in your details, cars and team, 

· click ‘Upcoming Events’, view our Wakefield Summer Meeting and then click ‘Enter Event’.  You can pay by direct debit, cheque or credit card. If you pay on-line by credit card (via Paypal) the usual three percent fee will be added.
Once you have created your account and entered your information, for the next event you need only log on and do the last step.

Modern browsers such as Internet Explorer 8 and 9, Chrome, Firefox and Safari, are supported.  Old browsers such as Internet Explorer 6 and 7 are not. 
If you are an interstate M&O competitor, DO NOT check the carport checkbox.  Instead, just add a request for a carport in the notes section at the bottom of the entry page.
For assistance please contact Jeff Brown on 0438 375 332 or Seth Reinhardt at seth@hsrca.com.

So, please come along and enjoy some great historic motor sport.

Yours sincerely,
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Noel Bryen

Competition Secretary
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